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June 17, 2025 
 
Roxanne Shepherd, BBA, CPA, CGA Email: Roxanne.Shepherd@prrd.bc.ca  
Chief Financial Officer 
Peace River Regional Hospital District 
PO Box 810, 1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 
 
RE: 2025 Capital Grant Application Form 
 
Dear Ms. Shepherd: 
 
Please find enclosed a Capital Grant Application Form on behalf of Northern 
Health requesting a total of $782,920 from the Peace River Regional Hospital 
District for 2025.   
 
The items included in this grant request are: 

• Equipment < $100,000 - $606,800 

• Building Integrity - $46,400 

• NHR IT Cybersecurity Initiatives - $48,300 

• AGFA EI PACS Upgrade - $81,420 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  If you have any questions, 
please contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Rob Saro, B.Comm, CPA, CGA 
Regional Manager, Capital Accounting 
 
Cc:   Kendra Kiss, Senior Operations Officer 
        Mike Hoefer, ED Capital Planning, Facilities Operations and Logistics    
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